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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

The single start time for Millburn Central is working very well.  The buses 
are on time in the morning and afternoon, and the efficiency throughout the 
building is increased. 

The new schedule and system for RtI problem solving is going very well.  
Each grade level team meets formally once each month to discuss the 
reading, math, and behavior progress of each child in our school.  Those 
students that are in need of additional instruction in a particular area are 
then matched with an intervention. 

The 24-hour Challenge, and Camp Timber Lee events are just around the 
corner.  These events are very important for developing a sense of 
connection to the school community. 

 

 


